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As we approach the halfway point of the program year, we want to thank 
you for your participation as a Home Performance with ENERGY STAR 
(HPwES) Trade Ally. Although mild winter weather resulted in lower 
program participation levels than we expected so far, we are looking 
forward to a busy summer and productive rest of the year to meet 
program goals. 
 
Just to put your hard work into perspective: through June 15, participants 
in the HPwES program have saved 129 MWH of electricity and 8,650 
MCF of natural gas. That’s the equivalent of saving 16 homes’ electricity 
use for one year, and it’s enough natural gas to heat 93 homes. In 
addition to enjoying the benefits of saving energy and being more 
comfortable in their homes, our customers have also received rebates 
totaling $318,000. All of these accomplishments have come while 
maintaining an average score of 8.8 out of 10 for overall customer 
satisfaction with the program. 
 
The HPwES program will continue to operate at existing incentive levels 
through December 2017. Visit the Trade Ally website to find customer 
brochures, application forms and digital marketing materials, along with 
archived program updates in case you missed them the first time. 
 

Please contact the Account Advocate team with additional questions.  

 
Account Advocate Team 
877-404-7937 
CEHomePerformance@icf.com 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
ConsumersEnergy.com/myhome  

Connect With Us 

       

 

 

  
  

 

 

 


